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Short Description  

Agenda Item  Notes  

Welcome from Chair, minutes of the last meeting 

and general updates 

The Chair welcomed the group and the minutes of the last meeting were adopted. 

Aims of the Drama, Film and Theatre Studies 

(DFTS) specification 

The group discussed and suggested possible aims for the DFTS specification.  

The role of dramatic and cinematic sources in DFTS 

 
A discussion took place about the purpose, value and role of dramatic and cinematic sources in 

the DFTS specification. The group will continue this discussion in future meetings. 

Creative Tasks in the DFTS Members considered the value of having formative creative tasks as a lens through which the 

specification could be taught. Possible tasks were suggested. This group will return to this 

discussion in future meetings. 

Next steps   The chair thanked the members for their attendance and active engagement in the meeting.  

This was the last meeting before the summer holidays. The Executive will review the 

discussions and work done and will prepare an agenda and draft materials for the next 

meeting. 

 

Next meeting: The next meeting will take place in the Autumn 2023 
 

 


